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01/07/2022  16:52:552022/2710/P OBJ Andy Cameron I would like to object to the locating of the plant to the external 2nd floor terrace of the office block.  This would 

bring the plant extremely close to the residential block next door.  We all already suffer from very high noise 

levels due to other air con units on the roof of No 7 Warner Yard which my flat overlooks. 

For a development the size of 18 Vine Hill plus the 8 storey hotel on Eyre Street Hill, surely there would be a 

better place to locate the plant rather than the closest point to the neighbouring social housing flats.  Perhaps 

the developers assume social housing residents wouldn't read the planning application and therefore wouldn't 

object.

I am also concerned about the "revise ventilation strategy for hotel rooms on Eyre Street Hill" but I cannot find 

details within the application. Could this also increase noise to local residents?

There are (very infrequent) community liaising meetings in place that I attend, but these changes have not 

been mentioned.
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